
To: Environmental Science Students and Families
From: Mr. Travis R. Lee, High School Principal
Re: Raystown Field Station Field Trip
Date: April 12, 2023

Greetings Environmental Students, Parents, and Guardians,

HAHS students in the Environmental Science and Ecology class will have the unique opportunity to
visit the Juniata College Raystown Field Station on April 18, 2023. During this field trip, they will be
engaged in hands-on activities related to the subject, led by Juniata College science education students,
and they will additionally explore the amenities that the Field Station offers.

The trip will take place during the school day. Students will depart HAHS after homeroom, and will
return to HAHS at approximately 2:30 pm. Students will be able to use their regular morning and
afternoon transportation to and from HAHS.

Food and lunch WILL NOT be provided, so it is imperative that your child pack a lunch/bring snacks.
Students that may need a packed lunch from HAHS should speak with their teacher by Friday, April 14.

The Environmental Science teachers, Mrs. Conaway and Mr. Gabriel, will be reviewing details about the
trip and providing reminders to students as the trip approaches next week.

We hope that your student enjoys the upcoming field trip and will be able to use the information
provided as a guide with post-secondary decisions. If you have any questions, please contact the High
School Office.

Sincerely,

Travis R. Lee,
HAHS Principal


